


 

From: Shannon Dale 
Sent: Wednesday, February 04, 2015 2:38 PM
To: Kathleen Larsen
Subject: Violet Public Hearing
 
Hi Kathleen,
 
Attached is the notice for the Violet Street Public Hearing on February 17, 2015.
 
Thanks,
 
 
Shannon Dale
Confidential Council Clerk
District of North Vancouver
Email: dales@dnv.org
Direct: 604-990-2213
 






